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Alexandria Soccer Association (ASA) is pleased to announce the launch of a brand new
website, asa-access4all.org, created to supplement their main website which shares

registration based program information.

asa-access4all.org

The primary goal of the new Access4All site is to create a valuable and accessible
space to share ASA’'s impactful work in the community, beyond just wins and losses on
the soccer field or futsal court.

ASA’s Access4All Program has three distinct branches:

1. Free after school and in-school programming offered to students at every
school in Alexandria;

2. Scholarships and financial aid support for children who participant in core ASA
programming but do not have the financial resources to fully cover the cost of
tuition;

3. Development and advocacy for safe places to play and free equipment in
order to ensure all children have access to safe and fun soccer and futsal
experiences if they wish to play.

Since their inception more than 50 years ago ASA has been committed to providing
access to sports programming for all children and have worked hard to break down
barriers to participation in their community and beyond. The new website highlights
impact stories and successes that better share the ways they are supporting health and
wellness in Alexandria, Virginia and the surrounding communities. Additionally, the new
site resource shares the growing community needs and how you might be able to
support the project.

Peruse the website to learn more about their nationally recognized school, city and club
partnership model, learn more about specific kids and programs, and find ways to get
involved!

Questions? Email ASA’'s Communication’s Director, Katie Brooks,
katie@alexandria-soccer.org.
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